
Notice of Public Hearing 
of the Fort Bend County Commissioners Court

Junkyard and Automotive Wrecking and Salvage Yard Ordinance
Please note that the Commissioners Court of Fort Bend County, Texas will hold a 
public hearing on a proposed Junkyard and Automotive Wrecking and Salvage Yard 
Ordinance on the 27th day of June, 2017 at 1:00 p.m. in the Commissioners Court-
room, on the second fl oor of the Historic Courthouse located at 401 Jackson St., 
Richmond, Texas. All interested persons are invited to attend and provide public 
comments on the proposed Ordinance.
Copies of the proposed Ordinance are available at Fort Bend County Fire Marshal’s 
Offi  ce, 1521 Eugene Heimann Circle, Suite 114, Richmond, Texas. Alternately, the 
proposed Ordinance is available on the Fort Bend County website http://www.fort-
bendcountytx.gov/fi remarshal.
Following the public hearing the Commissioners Court is scheduled to deliberate 
and act upon the adoption of the proposed Ordinance.

Laura Richard

Fort Bend County Clerk


